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 Fall 2018 

 

Noon - 3:00 p.m. 

Saturday, July 7 

Community Reading on the  

Talbot County Courthouse lawn, 

followed by a discussion in the 

Talbot County Free Library, Easton 
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Look for this 

symbol to find a 

ñChoose Civilityò 

program. 

ñWe can neither speak for 

her, nor vote for her, nor 

act for her ... and the thing 

for men to do é is just to 

get out of her way é.  Her 

right to be and to do is as 

full, complete and perfect 

as the right of any man on 

earth.ò  
 

Frederick Douglass, on the 

rights of Women 

Look for this 

symbol to find a 

Womenôs Suffrage 

100th Anniversary 

program. 

Celebrating 100 Years of 

Womenôs Suffrage 
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�6�L�J�Q�H�G Copies Now Available: $15 
 

All Proceeds Benefit the Library 

 

The Library guyôs loving portrait  

of the people of Talbot County  

and the special place where they come together  

to learn and better themselves é. 
 

�6�L�J�Q�H�G Copies Now Available: $15 
 

All Proceeds Benefit the Library 

 
 

�)�U�R�P���W�K�H���'�L�U�H�F�W�R�U�¶�V���'�H�V�N 
  

 This is a season of traditions and transitions, preparations and celebrations.  Itôs a busy time 

of year.  But despite the hustle and bustle, I hope youôre finding quiet moments to savor the 

season, reflect on all that has happened, and of course read while sipping a cup of hot 

cocoa.  Before we transition to a New Year, I want to take a moment to reflect on this past year at 

the library.  

 

 First, we have said or are saying goodbye to several staff members and volunteers who will 

each be dearly missed!  They, as well as the current staff and volunteers, make the library the 

welcoming and engaging place that it is.  

 

 I want to especially share my deep gratitude to Bill Peak, our Library Guy, who is retiring 

at the end of December after 13 years of incredible service.  While he may seem unassuming in 

person, one only has to talk with him, attend one of his programs, or read his column to see 

someone who cares very deeply, and shares generously, his knowledge and life story.  His wit, 

wisdom, intellect, and rich experiences are woven into his writings and his work at the library.  He 

is a real part of the fabric of our community; his charm and immediate connection to people, 

patrons, and fellow staff help to make our library the wonderful place that it is.  Bill has given 

greatly of his time, talents, and skills in service to all of our patronsðno words can adequately 

express our appreciation. 

 

 In 2019, our library continued to build partnerships, increased our outreach programs, and 

provided a rich variety of programs.  Patrons especially enjoyed our numerous, excellent author 

programs, which we intend to even further increase in the future.  We also took great strides in 

providing more innovative programs and services, including checking out WiFi hotspots and 

Chromebooks to our patrons and bringing 3D printing and other STEAM programs out to our 

youth in the community.  In FY2019, patrons checked out nearly 360,000 items and over 27,000 

adults and children attended more than 780 programs.    

 

 Stay warm in the new year by enjoying a good book or by visiting our eResources where 

you can learn a new language or take a course.  Do not miss the rich variety of programs being 

offered this winter; including a series celebrating 100 years of womenôs suffrage, ukulele classes 

for youth, drawing with Tim Young, a camp-in at the library, learning Excel, finding out about a 

vanished Sharpôs Island, wonderful art exhibits and programs at both branches, and our Love of 

Books program during the Easton Fire and Ice Festival.  

 

 As we wrap up another successful year, the Library Board of Trustees, staff, volunteers and 

I extend our gratitude for your support.  May your winter holiday be one filled with joy, strength, 

humor é and of course a tote full of good books! 

 

Dana Newman 
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